
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

 

 

 

2019 Homework Opt In 

Dear Parents, 

Homework often bridges the gap between home and school. It reinforces work 
done in school and helps develop skills such as time management and research. 
Homework helps establish the habits of study, concentration and self-discipline. 
Homework also is an invaluable tool to give parents the opportunity to monitor and 
contribute to the progress of their child. 

However the Department of Education policy states that ‘While there is little 
conclusive evidence of the learning benefits of homework in infants and primary 
schools, quality homework in these stages may help students develop effective 
study habits and broaden their skills across  the curriculum.’ 

It is with this belief in mind that the staff at Rylstone Public School would like to give 
you the OPTION of your child participating in homework this year, however home 
reading each night would be expected. 

If you WOULD LIKE your child to have homework, please return the slip below.  

If you DO NOT want your child to receive homework, no response is required. 

Jodee Burcher 

Principal 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/policy-library/associated-
documents/Hwk_Pol_guide.pdf 

………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

HOMEWORK OPT-IN 2019 

 

I WISH for my child/ren   ……………………………………………………, to receive 
homework this year.  

………………………………………………..                        …………………………. 

          Parent Signature      Date 


